
APL/SEC/32/2022-23/57 

28th November, 2022 

BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
25th Floor, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 500820 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1,  
Block G, Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East),  
Mumbai – 400 051  
Symbol: ASIANPAINT 

Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 for cancellation of meeting with Investors  

This is with reference to our letter no. APL/SEC/32/2022-23/56 dated 25th November, 
2022, informing of the group meeting scheduled today i.e. 28th November, 2022 with the 
following investors: 

Particulars Place
DSP Mutual Fund 

Mumbai 

Fidelity Investments 
Goldman Sachs Asset Management 
HDFC Mutual Fund 
Mirae Mutual Fund 
White Oak Capital Management 
UTI Mutual Fund 
Nippon Mutual Fund 

It is now informed that the aforementioned meeting has been cancelled due to some 
exigencies at our end.  

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours truly, 

For ASIAN PAINTS LIMITED 

R J JEYAMURUGAN 
CFO & COMPANY SECRETARY 
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